From Deep Roots, New Growth

After many years of consideration, Bishop Rob and leaders of the Diocese have decided to explore the readiness of Episcopalians in New Hampshire to support a capital campaign to raise funds for the vitality of the church.
We will be sharing updates with you so we can all follow the progress with the whole diocese. There is a dedicated area on the diocesan website devoted to this effort. We will also have the opportunity to participate in diocesan wide discussions about our communal future. In the meantime, please review the videos on the website from Bishop Rob and those who have already benefited from the proposed funding areas. https://www.givingsites.com/deeproots

“We fervently believe that the Church is emerging from a period of pruning and is poised to grow, flower, and thrive in ways we do not yet completely understand. Please join as we enter a period of discernment for diocesan-wide initiatives.”  -Bishop Rob

